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Comments: Three sisters hiking permits

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

My biggest complaint about the massive amount of people that use the backcountry is their poor ability to bury

their human waste. A backpacking/ hiking permit &amp; fee will have little impact on this. If we have to pay for

access to reduce impact, there should also be an infrastructure in the backcountry to reduce impact. I propose

composting toilets near major camping areas and day use viewpoints. Several national parks have these in place

and it mostly eliminates the TP behind the tree... or every tree/bush/rock in site. 

 

I also think a flat fee of $5-15 per backpacking trip, is more appropriate and will keep the area accessible to

locals. 

 

Thanks for your consideration,

Megann Dastrup 

Redmond Oregon local 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


